
ETHERLEY LANE NURSERY AND PRIMARY 

SCHOOL FEDERATION. 

NEWSLETTER – 14th July 2023 

 

EYFS GRADUATION 

We would like to say a huge thank you to our Reception Parents/Carers who came to their Graduation on Thursday 

morning. It was so wonderful to see how much they enjoyed performing and sharing their favourite memories and 

hopes for the future! We are so proud of them and can’t wait to see them on the next step of their learning journey. 

 

Y3 BINCHESTER FORT TRIP 

On Wednesday our Y3 children took a trip to our local Roman Fort at Binchester. They had such a wonderful time 

and were able to bring their learning about the Romans to life. Well done Y3 you were amazing! 

 

Y6 LEAVERS DISCO 

On Wednesday night Y6 partied hard at their leavers disco and had such a wonderful night. It was absolutely 

amazing to see them having so much fun with their friends and my goodness do they have the moves! 

 

CLASS 6 AND 7 BOWES MUSEUM TRIP 

On Thursday, Class 6 and 7 had an absolutely fantastic day at Bowes Museum to finish off their Ancient Greek 

History topic. They got to make their very own Greek clay pots and added some ancient patterns, they can’t wait to 

paint them! They also had a brilliant workshop all about Greek Myths where they learned about Poseidon and 

Medusa. At lunchtime, they enjoyed a gorgeous picnic at the park and played on the swings and climbing frames. 

They had so much fun!  

 

 

REMINDERS 

• To ensure that all children are safe in school can we please remind you that they should be wearing 

sensible footwear. Crocs should not be worn for school as they are not suitable for taking part in outside 

activities. Thank you so much for your support with this. 

• There are lots of school jumpers/cardigans in our lost property in school. Can you make that sure that all 

of your child’s belongings have their names on please. 

• Can you please ensure that children have a water bottle in school each day, sun cream on and a hat. 

• EYFS are going on their South Shields trip on Monday 17th July. 

• Y6 Leavers Assembly will be on Tuesday 18th July. 

• If you need a leave of absence, please contact the office. 

• Break up for the Summer holidays: Thursday 20th July 2023. 

• Children return to school on Tuesday 5th September 2023. 

 

 

 



 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

EYFS - Mrs Elder’s class – All of EYFS Year 4 – Mr Mattison’s class – Maisie W 

Year 1– Mrs Wakes’/Miss Fareed’s class – Bradley W Year 4/5 – Miss Hepple’s class – Danika B 

Year 2 – Mr Soulsby’s class – Kayden S Year 5 – Mrs Clark’s class – Thea P 

Year 3 - Miss Strophair’s class – Oliver T Year 6 – Mrs Summerson’s class – Alexis B 

Year 6 – Mrs Mooney’s class – Indi B 


